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           May,  2008   Chapter A2 Staff    

    CHAPTER DIRECTOR 
         And Web Master 
            Randy Dezarn 
             336-969-2180 
      rdezarn@triad.rr.com 
 
   Assistant Chapter Director 
  Membership Retention and                          
              Recruitment  
          Peggy Grotberg  
            336-492-6664            
   peggyg@mocksville.com 
 
        Chapter Educator                  
         Gerry Grotberg 
            336-492-6664            
   peggyg@mocksville.com 
 
    Treasurer & Goodie  Sales 
           Gary Everhart 
             336-764-4289 
 
          Sunshine Lady 
        Debbie Everhart 
           336-764-4289 
 
  Chapter Ride Coordinator 
                  OPEN 
   
     Technical Advisor 
      Tim Pennington 
        336-472-7916 
TimPennington1@excite.com 
 
Member Enhancement Division 
And Special Events Coordinator 
        Ruby Pennington 
           336-472-7916 
 
Motor Awareness  Coordinator 
             Steve Deane 
            336-998-0863 
       srdeane@yadtel.net 
 
         Chapter Couple 
     Sonny and Betty Dye 
          336-787-4700 
        bdye@ptmc.net 

  
      Phone Tree Coordinator 
  AC Pennington 336-248-5612 
    acpretired@lexcominc.net 

 
        Newsletter Editor 
 Bernie Motley  336-764-5321 
     motleywing1@aol.com   
 
Assistant Newsletter Editor      
     Betty Dye  336-787-4700 
            bdye@ptmc.net 
 
      Next Chapter Meeting  
              May 6,2008 

                                           From Your Chapter Director  
                                  
                                                   So, What’s the Big Deal? 

 
It’s hard to believe May is just around the corner already!  And we have plenty of rides scheduled 
thanks to Bernie and Dottie, our Ride Coordinators for the month of May. 
 
The month of April has had lots of excitement also. First, Steve and Robin Deane, Sonny and Betty 
Dye, Bernie and Dottie Motley, Tim Pennington and I visited Chapter M in Salisbury and captured 
the Central Plaque.  You’re probable wondering, what’s the big deal about going to another chapter 
just to get a piece of wood?  Well, for one thing its fun to win something that everyone else in the 
room wants.  And there were a lot of people in that one room.  Plus, we beat the odds.  We only had 
eight chances of winning.  All of Chapter G was there and their odds of winning were triple to ours. 
 
Another exciting thing that happened in April is we had our first “Top Gun Chapter Challenge”.  This 
was a competition that uses the same judging criteria as the competition at Wing Ding.  These 
included nine obstacles that test you ability to avoid every day situations.  And if you think you know 
how to ride a motorcycle, this will certainly humble you.  A. C. Pennington, Tim Pennington, Curry 
Sprinkle and I took the Challenge.  We’ll have to wait until the May meeting to see who won.  I’d like 
to thank Gerry and Peggy Grotberg for setting up the course.  That took a lot of effort.  I also would 
like to thank Jim and Gale Simpson for helping Gerry judge the competition.  This was a fun event 
and I hope we can do it again. 
 
And lastly I would like to ask everyone to remember Don Pennington in your thoughts and prayers.  
Don recently had surgery for prostrate cancer and is recuperating at Baptist Hospital in Winston-
Salem. 
 
Randy D. 

 

                                        Chapter A2 meets the 1
st
 Tuesday of each month at Capt’n Stevens Seafood Restaurant on 

                                                 Hwy. 150 & Friendship Church Rd. in Lexington  We Eat at 6:30 Meet at 7:30 

      GWRRA            Region N                                      Lexington, NC                             NC District                   NC A-2 



                                             
 
 
                                             From Your Assistant Chapter Director 
 
 
 
             This is the third in my series of interviews to get to know our Chapter staff members.  
             So far, I have interviewed our Chapter Couple and our Chapter Educator. This month 
             I interviewed Gary Everhart, our Chapter Treasurer and Goody Sales Person, and 
             here were his replies to my six questions. 
 

• Q 1 & 2. – How long have you been a GWRRA/Chapter NC-A2 member? 
                         A 1 & 2. – Since November of 1997 for both. 
 

• Q3. Why do you stay in NC-A2 and the GWRRA? 
                         A3. I stay because of the nice people, that I enjoy riding with on occasion. It gets me out  
                         of the house and doing something fun a few days a month. 
 

• Q4. Why did you accept the positions as Chapter Treasurer/Goody Sales? 
                         A4. Whoever was the Treasurer before him left, and there was nobody  
                         else who wanted to do the job. At the time, there weren’t as many   
                         members in the Chapter to choose from. He felt that he could handle  
                         the job, because of his experience with running his own business, so he                
                         volunteered. He has had the job for about 6 years now. 
 

• Q5. What do you see as being the responsibilities of your position as Chapter Treasurer/ 
       Goody Sales? 

                         A5.  For Goody Sales, you simply sell the items (patches, Chapter visitation bars) as people     
                         request them. I don’t keep many items, so this isn’t difficult. As the Treasurer, I collect all of the  
                         money that comes in at the meetings and disburse it back out for the 50/50 drawing. I am required  
                         to make bank deposits after each meeting, and keep up with the check book. At the end of the           
                         year, I have to balance the bank statement and complete an annual financial report that goes 
                         to Randy. This takes 3 to 4 hours. He sends it to district, and it eventually ends up at the IRS, so 
                         I have to keep accurate records.  
 

• Q6. What is your favorite GWRRA memory, so far? 
                         A6. My favorite memories so far are of the annual picnics that we have at the Parkway 
                        (Meadows of Dan).  I really enjoy those. I also enjoyed the Wing Ding that I went to in  
                         South Carolina. 
 
             That’s it for this month, but coming soon – interviews with our Sunshine Lady, Tech Tip Guy, 
             and MED/Special Events Coordinator.  
 
                                                                                                                                     Peggy Grotberg 
                                                                                                                                               ACD 
 
                                                       
 
 
 
 

 
 



                                    RIDER  RIDER  RIDER  RIDER  EDUCATIONEDUCATIONEDUCATIONEDUCATION    
  

 The Challenge 

 

We had our first official Chapter Challenge last weekend, and it went very well. The 16 folks that were there, both 
riding and watching, had great fun.  I would like to say a special thanks to Jim and Gail Simpson from B-2 for acting as the 
judges.  Peggy and I, with some help from Randy, set up the nine Top Gun exercises that Randy, Timmy, AC, and Curry 
Sprinkle rode through. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
                                               I will announce the winner at the next meeting.  
I came up with some exercises for trikes as well, and Sonny and Lynn did a great job with what I had.  I wouldn’t say 

it was much of a challenge for them, but they did get in some practice. I have since found a few more exercises for the trikes to 
use in the future, but if anyone else knows of some challenges for trikes that are not dangerous, please, let me know. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



As I watched the folks riding through the Challenge exercises, I tried to look at them from my MSF instructor 
point of view. One of the things I noticed was that they didn’t look through the turns enough. When riding at slow 
speeds, they would often look down at the ground.  We as Gold Wing riders have a tendency to get lazy and 
forget the basics of riding a motorcycle.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I admit, I’m as guilty as the rest. When making a turn, instead of aggressively looking through the turn as we have 
been taught in every training class that we’ve attended, we just do it when we remember.  When we slow down, 
instead of keeping our head and eyes up and looking well ahead as we should, we tend to want to see where our 
front tire is going.  I know that you all know that a motorcycle goes where you look. So, if you are having trouble 
with turns, either slow or fast,  try turning your head more, not just your eyes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Here’s a question for you - If you are right handed, do you have more of a problem making right hand turns than 
left?  I am, and I do on occasion.  Here is the reason for that problem - If you are right handed 98% of the time 
you are left eye dominant.  That means that your left eye is the controlling eye.  It tells your brain the most.  
When you are making a right hand turn, you are turning away from your dominant eye, so your brain is only 
getting part of the information, and you get rattled while making the turn.  Here is the cure - TURN YOUR 
HEAD TO THE RIGHT! Get that left eye out there were it can see and the right turns won’t be any more difficult 
than turning to the left.  Try this while you ride over the next few days and let me know what you think at the 
meeting.    
Even when someone didn’t do so well on an exercise, I believe that they learned something from it. It helped 
them to see their strengths and weaknesses, and discover some areas where they might need more work. What 
some of us learned is that we can ride very well, until the “judging” starts. Then we forget everything we ever 
knew! I hope that we can have more of these in the future so that we can become better, safer riders - together.  

 
As always, RIDE SAFE! 
Gerry  



 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                                     TIM’S TECH TIP 
 
                                                                                                           

                                         Some of our A-2 members are having trouble with noise in  
                                         the intercom system at highway speeds. The rider is unable to  
                                        understand the co-rider at these higher speeds.  
 
                                        On the GL1800rider.com message board, some folks stated that  
  when  they installed the Tulsa Mirror Wings it seemed to have helped the problem. One stated that the Tulsa 
Wings “scooped the air” differently than the other brands. If anyone else has experienced this problem, or has 
another solution     I welcome your feedback 
                                                                                                                     Tim Pennington 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
                                                 

 
 

                                              From Our Chapter Couple of the Year 
 
                                    
The flowers are blooming, the birds are singing and it’s time to enjoy the outdoors on our motorcycles. The 
couples program is in full swing. Lots of fun is being enjoyed by all who attend the Chapter meetings. We haven’t 
captured the plaque yet, but the summer is still young 
 
We as a Chapter have taken on the project of collecting food for the Pastors Pantry. With the steady rising cost of 
gasoline, the price of food will rise also. That means that the elderly in our county will benefit even more from 
our donation of items of food each month. Thanks to all for your donations and let’s continue to help the less 
fortunate each month by bringing canned food to our monthly meetings. Remember - Food for the Needy = 
Money for you. 
 
I know we as a Chapter are collecting stuffed animals for our annual Teddy Bear Ride in June. I’m asking you to 
collect a few more, as you are shopping this summer. Last year we donated stuffed animals to Lexington 
Memorial Hospital before Christmas. I would like for our Chapter to have this project again this year. Stuffed 
animals are always needed at out local hospital, so buy a couple extra this summer to give to a child who may be 
injured or in distress. Thanks to not only our Chapter but to visiting Chapters for helping with our projects. 
 
 
On the Road Again,                                     2008    GWRRA  

 Sonny and Betty                                A2 Canned Food Drive Results: 

                                                        February meeting --- 126 items of food                                                                    

                                         March      meeting ---   64 

                                         April         meeting ---   67 
 
                                                  Total                    257 items 
                         $100 Drawing in December for Canned Food Drive  
 
 
                      
                   Bring your canned foods to the meeting and you could be the winner in December 



 
                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                               
 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
                     WAKE FOREST WINGS NC CHAPTER -X 
We would like to say welcome to the newly established NC GWRRA Chapter – Chapter X – Wake Forest Wings.  
They became effective Thursday April 16th.  They will hold its meetings on the first Sunday of each month at the 
Golden Corral, 11016 Capital Blvd., Wake Forest, NC   
Their Official  Kick Off Meeting will be July 26th , 11:00 AM until 3:00 PM –Lets all plan to make their Kick Off to 
Welcome them as part of our extended family . 
 
They eat at 8:00 AM and the meeting will begin at 9:00 AM, with monthly group rides planned to leave the 
restaurant at 10:00 AM.  Chapter Directors are Bob [Goose] and Dorothy Richards.  They have canceled their May 
meeting because they will be doing the Ride for the Kids, but will be back on schedule for their June 1st meeting. 

 
 

 
                                 2008 North Carolina District, Region N, & Nearby Events Calendar 
 
 
 
 
 
                   
                                                                                        
                                                                                         MAY 
 3rd ………… ………NC-G…………….Open House… Honda Cycle Center…………………  .         Asheboro, NC  

 4th ……  …………NC-E ….Triangle Area Ride For Kids ….   Jordan Lake State Park -9293 US Highway 64 E-Pittsboro, NC 

10th………... ……….NC-F2………..Open  House.....Team Power Sports...................................          Garner, NC   
17th …………………NC –R & Rays Cycle Shop   OPEN HOUSE    …………………………            Thomasville,NC 
23-24………………  NC –U………………………Chicken Rally……………………………..           Lumberton, NC 

29-30-31….  ...........Region “N”……………… Appalachian Adventure…………..................           Kingsport, TN 
 
                                                                                       JUNE  
14th……….............    NC- R………………………Care Bear Ride……………………………. .          Thomasville, NC 
21st……… ……...    NC- A2…………………… .Care Bear Ride ………………………........ ...         Lexington, NC 
21st ......................     NC -Q2....................................FUN FEST..................................................            Benson/Dunn, 
26-28 …….. ………………………………. ..WV Rally "Down Home" ………………………...          Summerville, WV 
 
                                                                                       JULY 
 3-6………...............................................................WING DING……………………………… ..          Greenville SC 
19TH                                               Davidson County Hospice Fund Raiser and NC A2                            Lexington, NC 
  
                                                                                    AUGUST 
 8-10………………………………………….Kentucky Blue Grass Blast……………………….  .        Somerset, KY 
 16th………   ……..NC-T2…………………….School Tool Ride………………................ . …...          Albemarle, NC 
 
                                                                                SEPTEMBER  
18-19-20………………………………….WINGS OVER THE SMOKIES …………………… .        .Fletcher, NC  
 
                                                                             
                                                                          OCTOBER  
9-10-11…                                                   VA Rally in the Valley…………………………...........Salem,VA 
                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                         DECEMBER  
 6th  ……………………………………… Gifts on Cycles ………….........………………… NC District Event 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                      MONTHLY RIDE COORDINATORS 
 Each month a  person or persons  from the chapter will be planning rides for the chapter for the whole month      
 including Friday Night  Dinner rides and other Chapter meeting rides.  Send your planned rides to Bernie via email   
 at wing.1@earthlink.net  so we can get your rides listed in the newsletter. 
 

May   Bernie & Dottie Motley 
June   Peggy & Gerry Grotberg 
July   Randy Dezarn 
August   Steve & Robin Deane 
September   Betty & Sonny Dye 
October   Tim & Ruby Pennington 
November   Open 
December   Open 

               
             

                                                                                         MAY 
3rd       Chapter G Open House –Cycle Center –Asheboro 

       Military Museum - Asheboro Airport  
 8:00 AM  Leave NewBridge Bank Hwy 64 
 1:00 PM Leave Cycle Center for Asheboro  
Airport and the Military Museum. Leave the 
Museum, ride and eat. Fee $5.00 
 

4th             Curley's  Memorial Wall Ride                                                                               TBA 
                                

10th          Julia's Talley House - Troutman                                                       4:30 PM Leave Newbridge Bank Hwy 64                                                                                                                     
 

 16th        Captain's Galley - Advance                                                               6:45 PM Leave Newbridge Bank Hwy 64 

17th         Motorcycle Awareness Activity                                                                                TBD 

17th         Ray's Cycle Center - Open House - Thomasville 

18th         Ride the back side of Pilot Mountain thru the Countryside               1:30 PM Leave Newbridge Bank Hwy 64 
 

24th        NC-X2 Mt Airy Meeting - Lantern Restaurant - Dobson                   11:15 AM Leave Newbridge Bank Hwy 64 
               Eat at 1:00, Meet at 2:00 -  After the meeting, ride the  
               Countryside thru Westfield, Francisco, Danbury, eat at 
               Dairo in Stanleyville for Hot Dogs and Ice Cream.  
                                                                             

29th, 30th, 31st          Region N Rally -  Kingsport, Tennessee                                                               TBA 

31st                 Honda Cycle Center - Asheboro - Open House (Different from Chapter G)                    TBA 

                                   
                                    Chapter Meeting Changes and Cancellations 
 
NC- J2 Washington –Until Further Notice All Chapter Meetings for this Chapter are Canceled 
NC –P   Asheboro -   Until Further Notice All Chapter Meetings for this Chapter are Canceled  
 
NC-F2, Garner, will CHANGE their meeting for May ONLY to be held on May 10th at their Open House event.  
NC-Q2, Dunn/Benson, will CHANGE their meeting for May ONLY to be held on May 18th. Same place and time.  
NC-U, Lumberton, will CHANGE their meeting for May ONLY to be held on May 24th at their Chicken Rally event. 

 



      
 

                                                      May 11th -  Mother’s Day 
 

 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                       REMINDER  :                                                                             
                                       Workers Needed                                                                          
 
  July 19th  -  Davidson Hospice Home - Fund Raiser - Finch Park 
 
          
        September 18th, 19th, 20th - Wings Over the Smokies  
                      NC  District Rally - Fletcher, NC 
 

 

                  Wings Over the Smokies Motel Information 
 
Plans have been made for Chapter A2 to stay at the Airport Days Inn during Wings Over the 
Smokies.   Fifteen rooms have been reserved for Chapter A2 members.  

 

                            A note from our April Meeting                         
                                                                                                                       

                                Members               27 
                                Visitors                   17 
 
                       Ride Pot              $11.00 Lynn Nicks 
                       Vest Drawing     $5.00  Cathy Beck 
 
50/50 Drawing  $28.00 Jan & Ricky from Morganton Chapter Y 
50/50 Drawing  $28.00 Jan & Ricky from Morganton Chapter Y 
                        (Jan & Ricky won both drawings) 



 
 
 
 
 
   Happy Birthday                                                Wedding Anniversary                                GWRRA Anniversary 
 
Norma Freedle         May 11               None                                                    Joe Higgings    2001 
Kyle Freedle            May 29 
Marshall Lanning    May 29 
Guy Hanes               May 30 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

                                                                               Remember Our Sick 
 
                                                      Don Pennington – Parkinson's Disease &  Prostate Cancer  
                                                                                    827 Ford Street 
                                                                                     Lexington, NC  27295 
                                                      Remember Bill Sprinkle's Family during the sickness of Bill's Father  
                                                                                    413 Grove Park Lane 
                                                                                    Lexington, NC 27295 
                                                              Cathy Broughman – Back Surgery – May 15th 
                                                                                    403 Gilford Road 
                                                                                     Jamestown, NC   27282                                                
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
                                          THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS   

                                         
                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
           
 



                             On April 19th Jerry and Peggy set-up 5 different TOP-Gun ranges 
 
                                              
                                                     Judges were Jim and Gail Simpson 
 
 
 
 
 
     Randy, AC, Tim, and  Curry practiced and competed in all 9  courses.  Lynn and Sonny   
     completed in the Trike Course. Those attending the competitions were Betty,  Bill,  Deidre,  
    and  Matt,  Bernie and Dottie,  We later went to the Dairy‘O to eat.  It was lots of fun.   
 
             Thanks to Jerry, Peggy and Randy  for setting up the courses. 
 
 
 
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
                      On April 20th    A2 rented the YMCA bowling alley for 2 hours of Bowling. 
 
           Those who bowled were Darrell , Karen, Kyle, Jennifer, AC, JP, Tim, Ruby, Gerry, Peggy, 
            Sonny, Betty, Bill, Deidre, Curry, Matt, Bernie and Dottie.  It was so much fun.  After  
            Bowling,  we went to the new Barbecue Restaurant near the old Walmart.                               
 
       Thanks to Darrell for renting the bowling alley for us, and taking us to a great place to eat.   
 
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 
                                                              

 
 
 
              
                   Friday Night Dinner Ride                                                                 Happy Birthday Ride 
 
 
  On April 25th,  on our Friday night ride, we went to Capt. Stevens Restaurant to help Darrell celebrate his 
60th Birthday.  Those attending from A2 were Sonny , Betty,  Lynn,  Bill, Deidre,  Robin,  (and Robin’s  
Neighbor) on Trikes.  Steve, AC, Curry, Matt, Tim, Ruby, Bernie, Dottie, Gerry, Peggy. Many of Darrell’s family 
were there.      Darrell, We hope you and Karen had a wonderful birthday..   
 
                                         Please come and join in the Fun on the weekly/monthly rides.                                                   
 
 



 
1st Thursday D -    Greenville   May 1st 

      G -    High Point 
                                           J -     Boone    
                J       Statesville                                                                                                 
                 
          1st Saturday              G2 -  Waynesville                May 3rd 
   Y2 -  Monroe 
 

1st Sunday F -    Jacksonville   May 4th 
   

1st Tuesday A2 -  Lexington   May 6th 
    C2 -  Smithfield 
                 

2nd Thursday A  -   Greensboro   May 8th 
         B  -   Goldsboro                                    
   T2 -  Albemarle 
 

2nd Saturday L2  -   Mooresville                May 10th 
   M  -   Salisbury 
         U  -   Lumberton                             May 10th   ------CHANGED TO MAY 24TH 
 

2nd Sunday Q2 -   Dunn    May 11th   ------CHANGED TO MAY 18TH 
 

2nd Monday C  -   Charlotte                 May 12th 
 

2nd Tuesday P2 -   Forest City                 May 13th 
    Z  -   Rocky Mtn 
   B2 -   Winston Salem 
  

3rd Thursday F2 -   Garner                               May 15th     ------ Changed to May 10th 
   H2 -   Durham 
   W2 – Jefferson 
   

3rd Saturday M2 – Hendersonville   May 17th 
   Q  -   Wilmington 
 

3rd Sunday O2 -   Hickory                  May 18th 
 

3rd Monday D2 -   New Bern                               May 19th 
   W  -   Eden 
 

3rd Tuesday E  -   Cary                 May 20th 
   L  -   Gastonia 
 

4th Thursday E2 -   Elizabeth City   May 22nd 
   I    -   Asheville 
   N  -   Burlington 
   S  -   Lenoir 
 

4th Saturday S2 -   Sanford                  May 24th 
   U2 -   Laurinburg 
   X2-    Mt.  Airy 
   Y  -    Morganton 

 
4th Sunday K2 -   Fayetteville   May 25th 

 

4th Tuesday R   -   Thomasville   May 27th 
 
 
 
  
   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



      Open House   
Sponsored by Ray’s Cycle Shop 

and GWRRA NC-R Chair City Wings 
 

Saturday May 17, 2008 

9:00AM to 3:00PM 

1101 Mendenhall St. Thomasville, NC 
 

Games, Door Prizes, Food 

 

Motorcycle Giveaway 
Black 2007 Honda CMX 250 Rebel 

You do not have to be present to win 
 
Liability Release: I/We hereby agree to conform and comply with the ideals governing this event and 

agree to hold harmless the GWRRA, co-sponsoring organization and any other property owners for any 

loss or injury to self or property in which I/we may become involved by reason of participation in 

the event. I/We also agree to assume responsibility for any property in which I/we knowingly damage. 

 

_______________________________     ___________ ___________  ________ 

Rider                    GWRRA #  Exp. Date  Chapter 

 

 

_______________________________        ___________ ___________  ________ 

Co-Rider                    GWRRA #   Exp. Date           Chapter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                    ATTN: ALL RIDERS, ALL MOTORCYCLES !!!  ------ WE NEED YOU!!! 
            

BE A PART OF HELPING YOUR HOMETOWN HOSPICE! 

FIRST ANNUAL 2008 
 

 
 

DATE:  SATURDAY, JULY 19, 2008 ~ Rain or Shine 
STARTING POINT: Old WalMart Parking Lot, Lexington, NC 

NEW REGISTRATIONS AND PRE-REGISTERED CHECK-IN: 9 – 10:15 AM 
RIDE STARTS @ 10:30 AM FROM REGISTRATION AREA 

RIDE ENDS ABOUT NOON @ FINCH PARK, LEXINGTON, NC ~ LAKESIDE PICNIC AREA 
CO-SPONSORED BY LEXINGTON STYLE WINGS 

 

 

PRE-REGISTER and SAVE $5! 
Only $15 PER BIKE IF PAID BEFORE JUNE 30th! 

 
   ENTRY FEE on RIDE DAY: $20 PER BIKE (Not per Rider) Please Mail Pre-Registration Checks: 
   PICK UP YOUR INFO & REGISTRATION   Hospice of Davidson County, NC, Inc. 
   FORM HERE NOW or CALL!     524 South State Street – PO Box 1941 
   Non-Riding Participants WELCOME!    Lexington, NC 27293-1941 
   Same Entry Fee for up to 2 People!!    (336)248-6185 or (800)768-4677 

NON-RIDERS: REGISTER OR PRE-REGISTER 
THEN JOIN US AT THE PARK FOR THE FESTIVITIES! 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 
ALL FEES & DONATIONS ARE TAX-DEDUCTIBLE! 

 

 

GREAT ESCORTED RIDE THROUGH SOME OF THE MOST BEAUTIFUL COUNTRY KNOWN TO MAN, 
AWESOME T-SHIRTS AVAILABLE, COMPLIMENTARY LUNCH FOR PARTICIPANTS, 50/50 TICKETS, 

CASH & PRIZE DRAWINGS, FUN, FRIENDS & more! 
 



  BE A PART OF HELPING 
   YOUR HOME TOWN HOSPICE! 

 FIRST ANNUAL 

      HOSPICE of DAVIDSON COUNTYHOSPICE of DAVIDSON COUNTYHOSPICE of DAVIDSON COUNTYHOSPICE of DAVIDSON COUNTY    

 “RIDE FOR ANGELS” 
 JULY 19, 2008 ~ RAIN OR SHINE 

 CO-SPONSORED BY LEXINGTON STYLE WINGS 
 

REGISTRATION AND INFORMATION FORM 
SAVE $5 OFF REGISTRATION FEES BY PRE-REGISTERING BEFORE JUNE 30th! 

 
DATE:          SATURDAY, JULY 19, 2008 
STARTING POINT:       OLD WALMART PARKING LOT 
         (GOODY’S) LEXINGTON, NC 
REGISTRATION AND PRE-REGISTERED CHECK-IN:   9 AM – 10-15 AM 

ALL Riders and Non-Riding Participants MUST show up for  

Check-In to get Stamped for Post Ride Festivities and Lunch. 
 
PRE-REGISTRATION FEE:       $15 per BIKE (UP TO 2 RIDERS) 
NON-RIDER PRE-REGISTERATION FEE:    $15 (UP TO 2 PEOPLE) 
EVENT DAY REGISTRATION FEE:     $20 per BIKE (UP TO 2 RIDERS) 
EVENT DAY NON-RIDER REGISTRATION FEE:   $20 (UP TO 2 PEOPLE) 
 
FIRST BIKE OUT AT:       10: 30 AM 
LAST BIKE IN:        12 NOON 
ENDING POINT:       LAKESIDE PICNIC AREA @ 
         FINCH PARK, LEXINGTON, NC 
 
AWESOME FULL COLOR T-SHIRTS  WILL BE AVAILABLE TO BUY!  PLEASE CONTACT HOSPICE OF DAVIDSON 
COUNTY, NC IF YOU’D PREFER  TO PICK UP A T-SHIRT PRIOR TO THE EVENT DATE; 
SIZE L & XL:   $10 EACH 
SIZE 2X & 3X:  $12 EACH 
T-SHIRT PRICES WILL BE HIGHER AFTER THE EVENT DATE SO ORDER NOW!  
 
PLEASE FILL OUT THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION AND MAIL WITH YOUR TAX DEDUCTIBLE FEE TO: 
HOSPICE OF DAVIDSON COUNTY, NC INC. 
524 SOUTH STATE STREET – PO BOX 1941, LEXINGTON, NC 27293-1941 
TELEPHONE: (336)248-6185 OR (800)768-4677 

VISA & MASTERCARD WELCOME – SAVE GAS & CALL IN YOUR REGISTRATION INFORMATION!. 

REGISTRATION FORM:  HOSPICE of DAVIDSON COUNTY, NC 2008 RIDE FOR ANGELS 
 
Name ____________________________________________ Name ___________________________________________________ 
 

Please check up to TWO:    RIDER ����     CO-RIDER ����      NON-RIDER ����     GUEST ���� 
 
Address ___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip _____________________________________________Phone ___________________________________________ 
 
I/We agree that I/We are responsible for our own Vehicle/Bike Insurance. I/We further agree to hold harmless Hospice of Davidson 
County, NC, Inc., co-sponsoring organizations or property owner(s) for any loss or injury to self or property in which I/We may become 
involved in by reason of participation in this fundraising event.  I/We agree to assume responsibility for any property which we 
knowingly damage. I/We accept that this is a No Alcohol Fundraising Event regardless of what the rules of the Park may be  
with regard to alcohol consumption.  
 
 



INDIVIDUAL(S), BUSINESS & “IN MEMORY OF”  
ADVERTISING ORDER – SECTION B 

 
DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE. PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: 

HOSPICE of DAVIDSON COUNTY, NC, INC. 
 

ALL PROCEEDS RAISED IN THIS EVENT WILL GO TO BENEFIT HOSPICE of DAVIDSON COUNTY, 
NC, INC., A MUCH NEEDED NON-PROFIT SERVICE ORGANIZATION HELPING FAMILIES 

THROUGHOUT DAVIDSON COUNTY, NC. 
 

“HOSPICE RIDE FOR ANGELS” T-SHIRTS REQUIRE PREPAYMENT THEREFORE DONATIONS FOR 
ADVERTISING SPACE IS PAYABLE AT THE TIME OF ORDER. THE CHARGE FOR EACH LINE OF AD 

SPACE OR “IN MEMORY OF” LISTING IN SECTION B IS $100.00. 
 

THE NAME(S) OF INDIVIDUAL(S), BUSINESS NAME OR THE NAME YOU’D LIKE TO PLACE IN THE 
“IN MEMORY OF” SECTION WILL BE SPELLED AND PRINTED EXACTLY AS YOU PRESENT IT. 

EACH LINE HAS 38 AVAILABLE SPACES. PLEASE ALLOW ONE BOX FOR EACH LETTER, SPACE, 
PUNCTUATION MARK, ETC. 

 
 

INDIVIDUAL(S) OR BUSINESS AD for SECTION B 
 
 

Please Print Your Business Name Here 
 
 

�������������������������������������� 
Please fill in the boxes as you want it to appear 

 
 

“IN MEMORY OF” LISTING within SECTION B 
 
 

Please Print the Name of Your Loved One Here 
 
 

�������������������������������������� 
Please fill in the boxes as you want it to appear 

 
 
NAME___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY, STATE, ZIP_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
TELEPHONE____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Piedmont Goldwings Two 
     NC Chapter A2 
  781 Waitman Road  
 Lexington, NC 27295 
 
 

               Directions : US 52 to Exit 100—Go West on Hickory Tree Road to Stoplight at Hwy 150 
                      Turn Left at stoplight onto Hwy 150 . Capt’n Stevens is 7.5 miles on the right . 

    Friends for FUN , SAFETY, & KNOWLEDGE 
 
                                 CHAPTER NC A2 
                                    Lexington, NC  
                                Chapter Meetings : 
     1st Tuesday of Every Month  Capt’n Steven’s Seafood  
                  Hwy 150 & Friendship Church Rd. 
                  Eat 6:30PM  –Meeting At 7:30 PM 
 
                                 NEXT MEETING  
                                     May 6th, 2008 


